Gity of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

April 13, 2023

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Ordinances, at a meeting held on Tuesday, April 11, 2023, considered a WRITTEN
MOTION, Councillors Giesta, Carney, Abreu and Council President Lopes, requesting that the DFFM
Commissioner Champagne, DPI Commissioner Ponte, Police Chief Oliveira, a Representative of the
Mayor’s Office, a Representative of the Mayor’s Neighborhood Task Force and Andrew O'Leary, Assistant
Superintendent of Finance and Operations, come before the Committee on Ordinances to discuss the
enforcement of the current litter Ordinance or possible amendments to said Ordinance and the responsibility
of residents and visitors to keep this City clean. (Ref’d 10/14/2021)

On motion by Councillor Giesta and seconded by Councillor Morad, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend that the City Council take “NO FURTHER ACTION" on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillors Giesta, Carney, Abreu and Council President Lopes, requesting that the DFFM Commissioner
Champagne, DPI Commissioner Ponte, Police Chief Oliveira, a Representative of the Mayor’s Office, a
Representative of the Mayor’s Neighborhood Task Force and Andrew O'Leary, Assistant Superintendent of
Finance and Operations, come before the Committee on Ordinances to discuss the enforcement of the
current litter Ordinance or possible amendments to said Ordinance and the responsibility of residents and
visitors to keep this City clean. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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Councillor Ryan JI. Pereira, Chairperson
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
- CITY COUNCIL

October 14, 2021

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting that DFFM Commissioner Champagne, DPI Commissioner Ponte, Police Chief
Oliveira, a Representative of the Mayor’s Office, a Representative of the Mayor’s Neighborhood
Ta_Lsk Force, Andrew O’ Leary, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations, come before the
Committee on Ordinances to discuss the enforcement of the current litter Ordinance or possible

amendments to said Ordinance and the responsibility of residents and visitors to keep this City clean.

Marnia E. Giesta, Councilldr Ward Two
Naomi R.A. Carney, Councilior at Large

Tan Abreu, Councillor at Large




